Dear Mr. President:

I warmly welcome your message of congratulations on my swearing-in as
President of the United States and appreciate your encouragement and
support.

We have challenges ahead that, in partnership and on common ground, I believe
we can overcome. We also have tremendous opportunities to advance shared
goals, promote global stability, and achieve peace and prosperity. One such shared
goal is Serbia’s accession to the European Union, which we continue to support as
the surest path to a stable and prosperous future for your country. On the basis of
our nations’ shared values, I look forward to further strengthening our bilateral
relations.

Sincerely,

/s/
Donald J. Trump




